

NAESP REPORT – STATE REPRESENTATIVE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING February 2017

Membership Update / Recruitment

- 172 NAESP members
- 282 NDAESP members

NAESP National Conference

- 2017 National Conference July 8 11 First ever joint conference with NASSP.
 July 8th Community Service Project
 July 10th PM Zone 7 Reception Independence Beer Hall
- 2018 NAESP National Conference
- Orlando, Fl July 7-10
- <u>2019 National Convention</u> Spokane, Washington on July 10-12, 2019
- 2020 NAESP/NASSP National Conference
- Gaylord National Harbor July 8-10
- 2021 NAESP National Conference
- 100^{th} Anniversary Annual Conference in Chicago, IL July 8-10

2017 Vice President NAESP ELECTION

Voting will begin March 29th through April 11th, 2017.

Eligible NAESP members may vote for Vice President during this voting window and will receive an email with their voting link on the first day, March 29th.

Vice President Candidates: (Click on the candidate's name for more information.)



Dwight C. Cooper
Principal
Reardan Elementary School
Reardan, Washington

Dave N. Wick
Principal
Columbia Falls Junior High
Columbia Falls, Montana

ND had less than 30 votes last time! Get out the VOTE!!!

The National Panel of New Principals

Principals in their first or second year are invited to be part of a unique professional development opportunity, which gathers and shares insights from hundreds of their peers across the country.

Now in its fourth year, the Panel is growing in prestige and influence, and has become a trusted, one-of-a-kind information source that connects new principals with each other, and informs the thinking of key legislators and education policy makers. Panelists participate in 3-5 online surveys of 10 minutes or less. In return, they receive the results and best ideas from their peers, along with special opportunities throughout the year such as virtual book talks with national experts. This year's first survey has just been completed (see results in the latest Rise & Shine).

There's still time for new elementary and middle-level principals to join in this year's cohort. Remember, it's totally free, has a very small time commitment, and NAESP membership is not required. We want to make sure your state is well-represented so please reach out to your district and local educational leadership with this invitation, and send your new principals to http://www.newprincipal.org/